
To:             HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL. 

 
FROM:         Dave Maroney, City Administrator. 

SUBJECT:   Tax Increment Financing Services. 

DATE:          January 16, 2020. 

 

BACKGROUND. 

 

The accompanying Work Plan relating to Creation of Economic Development TIF 

District has been negotiated with Tom Denaway representing Bakertilly Municipal 

Advisors. The Scope of Services includes: (a) creation of a Tax Increment Financing 

District to facilitate development of Carstensen Trucking on Lot 3 Block One, Business 

Park North (Task 1); and (b) assistance with development of the financing program to 

clean-up and redevelop the former Cannonball property (Task 2). On November 6, 2019 

the City Council authorized Staff to proceed to this point with the Carstensen project and 

the Economic Development Authority recommends securing the proposed assistance 

(Task 2) relating to the Cannonball project.  

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION. 

 

The City Council is respectfully requested to approve the proposal negotiated with 

Bakertilly Municipal Advisors to complete Task 1 and Task 2 and authorize execution of 

the contract.  

 














